
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Orme Academy 

Spring Term Highlights 

January - February 2022 

“Students are proud to belong to The 

Orme Academy” 

Ofsted 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Students say that they feel safe 

in the school and that staff listen 

to their problems.” 

Ofsted 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Students take part in a wide range 

of activities, such as ‘spirited arts’, 

community clean ups and young 

writers, in their timetabled 

enrichment lesson.” 

Ofsted 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 “I enjoy the practical lessons that 

we have.  We have a good variety.” 

Year 7 student 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I have enjoyed listening to the 

guest speakers from the local 

colleges, I am more aware of my 

options now.”   

Year 11 student 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Careers Education  

Empowering Learners for Life 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#proudtobeTOA 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I have enjoyed the KS4 taster sessions.”        

Year 9 student 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please follow us on social media to keep up to date with the latest Academy developments and our 

exciting news. 

     @TheOrmeAcademySET 

@TheOrmeAcademySET 

@TheOrmeAcademy 

 www.theormeacademy.org.uk 

http://www.theormeacademy.org.uk/

